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Remembrance 

As a school, we held a special remembrance assembly 

today. As a sign of respect, and to reflect on the sacrifice of 

the armed services, we held a minute’s silence. As always, 

the children were very well-behaved and respectful. 

 

Poppy Appeal 

Thank you for your generous donations during this period 

of remembrance. The children have been amazing. 

Children in Need (15.11.24)  

Friday (15/11/24) is Children in Need day and children can come to school in non-uniform. If you 
would like to make a donation to this worthwhile cause, you can follow the link to donate via 
Parent Pay: https://app.parentpay.com/ParentPayShop/Foc/Default.aspx?shopid=16589  
 

Additionally, you can also send a cash donation into school and we will forward this money to 
Pudsey! 

 

Christmas Performances 

Ho Ho Ho! Please find below details of our Christmas productions. Please note that only 

parents/carers from one year group will make up a particular show’s audience and tickets will be 

limited to two tickets per family, per show, and not two tickets per child. 

DATE SHOW TIME AUDIENCE 

09.12.24 Nursery (AM) 11:10am Nursery AM Parents/Carers 

09.12.24 Nursery (PM) 2:40pm Nursery PM Parents/Carers 

10.12.24 Reception 10.00am Reception Parents/Carers 

11.12.24 Y1&Y2 10.00am Year 1 Parents/Carers 

11.12.24 Y1&Y2 2.20pm Year 2 Parents/Carers 

12.12.24 Y3&Y4 10.00am Year 3 Parents/Carers 

12.12.24 Y3&Y4 2.20pm Year 4 Parents/Carers 

13.12.24 Y5&Y6 10.00am Year 5 Parents/Carers 

13.12.24 Y5&Y6 2.20pm Year 6 Parents/Carers 
 

Tickets costing £1 each must be paid for in advance on ParentPay prior to each performance, and 
cannot be paid on the door (if anyone has any login problems then please contact the school). Due 
to fire regulations, we are unable to release additional tickets for these performances. Once paid for, 
tickets will be sent home, so please check school bags.  
 

The purchasing of tickets will be monitored, and should you have more than one child in a particular 
show, and more than two tickets are purchased, the additional tickets will be cancelled, and refunds 
given. Tickets are not interchangeable between performances and audience members must 
purchase tickets for the shows as detailed in the above table.  
Due to child safeguarding issues would you please also note that no photographs or video 
recording will be allowed during the performances.  
 

Reception children will be expected to stay in school for the remainder of the day on 10.12.24 
 

Christmas Disco (02.12.24) 

For those wanting to attend, children can bring a change of disco clothes to change into on the 
afternoon.  
 

Children not wishing to go will go home at normal time as usual (After School Club will be in the 
Heron Room that night). Reception, Y1 and Y2 pupils will dance first and then go for their 
refreshments, before being collected to go home from the KS1 playground at 5pm. Y3-Y6 pupils will 
have their refreshments first and then go into the dance hall before being collected from the KS2 
playground at 5pm.  
 

There will additional drinks available throughout.  
 

The cost for entry and refreshments will be £3 per child and must be paid online via ParentPay. 
Children not attending the disco, or After School Club, must be collected and taken home at 3.25pm. 
We will notify you when payment options go live. 

 

 

Merit Winners 

Well done to our first merit winners of this half-term. As 

well as having 100% attendance for the week, they have 

demonstrated superb levels of resilience! 

Aspire2Be  

We would like to thank Brendan 

Tannam from GMI Construction who 

worked with our Y3 classes, and 

Mackayla Millar from York University 

who worked with Y5B.  
 

We are taking part in the Children 

Challenging Industry (CCI) programme, 

an industry-focused science 

programme run by the University of 

York. 

Christmas Parties 

Our Christmas Parties will take place on 

an afternoon during the last ‘full’ week 

of term apart from our morning 

Nursery children, who will have theirs 

during the morning. 

 
Monday 

16th 
December 

Year 1 Year 5 

Tuesday 
17th 

December 

Reception Year 6 

Wednesday 
18th 

December 

Year 2 Year 4 

Thursday 
19th 

December 

Year 3 Nursery 
(AM) & 

(PM) 

 

Christmas Fair 

Our Christmas Fair will take place after 

school on Thursday 5th December 

2025.  

Further details will follow. 

https://app.parentpay.com/ParentPayShop/Foc/Default.aspx?shopid=16589

